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23rd July, 2021           Issue 21 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

 

School Council 

Friday, 30th July Finance meeting- 

Wednesday, 4th August School council  

meeting  

 

Belvoir Post School Expo  

Thursday, 19th August  

3:30pm-5:30pm  

 

Deb Ball 

Saturday, 14th August, 2021 

 

Australia Dental Health Van  

Friday, 8th October  

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

To support the well-being and health, all our families are     

reminded that it is important that your child is kept at home if 

he/she has: 

• a fever / temperature more than 37.5°C  

• a cough  

• a runny nose  

• a sore throat  

• muscle aches  

• shortness of breath loss of sense of smell or taste 

It is also advised to seek COVID-19 Testing if any of the 

symptoms are present.  

For any of our School families who have travelled to any of the 

identified hotspot areas over the past two weeks or had visitors 

from these areas, we seek your support to maintain the safety of 

our School community. Please seek further advice from local health 

providers regarding testing and/or isolation before your child/

children return to the School.  

 

If any Belvoir School members, including students and parents/

guardians, are tested for COVID-19, I would request notification of 

the test results before individuals return to the School grounds. 

Please notify via belvoir.wodonga.sds@education.vic.gov.au as soon 

as tested and results have been received.  

With disappointment, we are again living through another extended lockdown in Victoria and for our School community, we 

have returned to Remote Learning. I would encourage all of our families to keep up to date by checking SeeSaw or our  

Facebook page for information as well as watching for my regular updates via email.  

 

 I acknowledge that the continued uncertainty surrounding the ongoing lockdowns, has been, and remains unsettling for 

everyone. However, given the very short notice, I have been extremely impressed by the way all the students have applied 

themselves to Remote Learning 5.0. I must also congratulate the staff, who again within a very short time frame have 

worked tirelessly to provide students with work to maintain our learning programs. 

 

My thanks to all of our School community members for their support and understanding as we continue to work together. 

 

Today we farewell Olivia Edwards. She has lead Orange POD and our VCAL program over the last 3 years. We wish Olivia 

well as she continues her educational journey in a leadership position at a secondary school in New South Wales.     

Pennie Moffat, Principal.                      

THE PUPIL FREE DAY SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY 30TH JULY,        

HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 

mailto:belvoir.wodonga.sds@education.vic.gov.au
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Room 3 News 
Lachlan, Laura, Scott & Kyandra.  

Hi everyone,  

 

The students in Room 3 have been very busy with their remote learning. They have done 

an excellent job of completing activities using Seesaw by capturing and sharing their 

learning with the audiences. They should be congratulated on trying their best while 

they are at home or while working at school.  

Room 3 staff are looking forward to seeing their friendly faces and getting back into 

the school routine real soon.  
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Albury IDFA Presents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Live Streamed Show 

Coming to a Lounge room near you!! 

From Friday 30th July to Friday 7th August, 2021 

The “Circus Quirkus” is a non-animal, family oriented show with plenty to thrill all ages.       

It features a troupe of local and international performers steeped in the traditional circus  

disciplines of clowning, juggling, balancing, contortion, acrobatics as well as unique     

comedy routines; all performed to the highest degree of skill and entertainment value.   

So get your buckets of popcorn ready, grab a comfy spot on the couch and get ready 

to smile for a while.  

FURTHER DETAILS AS WELL AS THE ACCESS CODE WILL BE PUBLISHED IN NEXT 

WEEK’S NEWSLETTER. 

 

Pies from Thurgoona Bakery 

Please return forms by 6th of August, 2021. 

 

Pick up delivery on 26th of August 

 

Funds going towards year 12 graduation 
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Room 11 News 
Danae, Courtney, Kylie & Fiona. 

Room 11 had a great transition back into the classroom after the school holidays. We 

have also welcomed Fiona to our team. 

As part of our Literacy focus this term and to celebrate NADOC week we have been reading 

and exploring Dreamtime Stories. This week we focused on ‘How the birds got their colours’. 

During maths we have been learning about measurement. We have had fun exploring different 

ways we can measure things. So far, we have looked at height and length. We have identified 

and ordered a range of objects from shortest to tallest and shortest to longest. Next week 

we will be learning about and comparing objects by weight.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all back in class again soon! 
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October 8th, 2021  
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Room 23 News 
Scott, Jess & Pat 

 

 

 

 

Students from Room 23 have been doing a great job completing their 

learning tasks both at home and at school. Charlie and Zachary were nice 

enough to complete a Random Act of Kindness by cooking delicious sau-

sages and mashed potatoes for their friends to enjoy for their lunch. 

Well done boys! 
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 
Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 

any changes to any of their  

contact details e.g.. home/mobile phone  

numbers, change of address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of  

emergencies.   
Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

Welcome back to 
Term 3!  

 

Hope you all had a  

wonderful break! :)  


